Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy Recall Oct.
9, 2023

Oct. 5: The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) announced a recall for
70 million Toxic Waste Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candies due to a potential
choking hazard from the candy’s rollerball. Candies were sold for $2 to $4 at retailers,
including Walmart, Five Below, and Amazon between June 2015 and July 2023.

Products affected:

e Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy (Blue Razz & Strawberry) 2 oz., UPC
Code: 8-98940-00101-6

e Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy (Blue Razz & Strawberry) 2 oz., 2 pack,
UPC Code: 8-98940-00191-7

e Mega Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy (Blue Razz & Strawberry) 3 oz.,
UPC Code: 8-98940-00169-6


https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Candy-Dynamics-Recalls-70-Million-Slime-Licker-Sour-Rolling-Liquid-Candies-Due-to-Choking-Hazard?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

e Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy (Black Cherry & Sour Apple) 2 oz., UPC
Code: 8-50034-59720-1

e Slime Licker Sour Rolling Liquid Candy (Blue Razz & Strawberry) 2 oz., UPC
Code: 0-60631-91829-7

What to do if you have the products: Stop using the product and take away from
children. To get free shipping to return any non-empty product and a full refund contact
Candy Dynamics via phone at (877) 546-0483, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through
Friday or online at www.CandyDynamicsRecall.expertinquiry.com. For more info, visit
www.CandyDynamics.com and click on “Recall Information”.
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